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Presentation, Tour 

CCBBCC  BBrrooaaddccaasstt  CCeennttrree      

New 5.1 Surround Sound Studios 
 

  

date     
  

Tuesday, 26 June 2007 (week later than usual) 
time      7:30 PM 

where    CBC Broadcast Centre, Toronto 

John Street ENTRANCE  
Between Front and Wellington Street West, 
(Union or St Andrew Subway) 

 
Limited Seating!!! Advance registration is required. 

Contact AES c/o the Davenport Office: 416 964-1126.  
The evening will also include our annual year end 
social.  
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TTHHEE  AAUUDDIIOO  EENNGGIINNEEEERRIINNGG  SSOOCCIIEETTYY  

BB  UU  LL  LL  EE  TT  II  NN  

The Toronto AES Section Bulletin is published ten times 
yearly by the Audio Engineering Society Toronto Section 
and is available on the Internet at www.TorontoAES.org 
 
Submissions are welcome. Articles may be reprinted with 
the author’s permission.  Space is available for AES 
related companies and individuals wishing to address our 
members. For submissions, advertising rates or other info, 

email TorontoAES@TorontoAES.org. 

A E S 
www.torontoaes.org 

 

The CBC Broadcast Centre has recently upgraded a number of their 
television production control rooms, audio post facilities and remote 
broadcast studios to handle 5.1 surround.  Facilities were modified or 
redesigned, and several high profile shows are currently being produced 
in surround format. 
  
Don Dickson, Senior TV Post Production Audio Engineer, Toronto 
Production Center, Juri Nechaevski, Systems Engineer Broadcast 
Engineering, CBC Network and Brett Manion, Senior Production Audio 
Mixer, Toronto Production Centre will present an overview of the 
upgrade processes and philosophies, and a tour of the upgraded 
facilities. (For bios, goto www.torontoaes.org). 
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